LEGAL NOTICE

CROMWELL FIRE DISTRICT
WARNING OF ANNUAL BUDGET MEETING - MAY 23, 2022

The Annual Budget Meeting of the Cromwell Fire District will be held at the Coles Road
Fire House, 105 Coles Road in the Town of Cromwell, Connecticut on Monday, May 23, 2022 to
present the budget for the Cromwell Fire District for the fiscal year commencing July 1, 2022.
This budget was recommended to the Board of Commissioners by the Executive Committee of
the Cromwell Fire District at a meeting held May 5, 2022. A presentation will be held at 5:30
PM, followed by voting from 6:00 PM fo 8:00 PM. A copy of the budget is available at the
Cromwell Fire District Office, One West Street and online at cromwellfd.com.

The purposes of the meeting are:

1. To consider and act upon a resolution to approve the budget for the Cromwell Fire
District and its related funds for the fiscal year commencing July 1, 2022,
General Fund (Fire Department, Fire Marshal, and Communications) $5,957,816
(includes debt service)
Water Division Enterprise Fund $2,650,500 (includes debt service)
This budget represents no tax increases.

2. To consider and act upon a resolution to lay a tax on the taxable Grand List of the
Cromwell Fire District and fix the tax rate of the District to meet the expenses of the
District for the fiscal year commencing July 1, 2022,

Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut, this 6™ day of May 2022,
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Lee Brow ‘

President, Board of Commissioners
Cromwell Fire District




